June 2020
Dear Incoming 4t Graders,

[ am so excited to be working with you for the next school year. I know we are
going to have a great time getting to know each other and learning many new
things. In order to keep our minds sharp and ready for an eventful school
year, you will be completing a summer reading assignment. Reading is a
lifelong skill that needs to be nurtured and practiced regularly. What better
way to do this than to enjoy a few great books during summer vacation!

This summer you will be reading two fun classics, James and the Giant Peach
by Roald Dahl and Mr. Popper’s Penguins by Richard and Florence Atwater.
For each book you will complete an assignment that includes general
information about each novel.

You will also be completing a 3rd grade math skills review packet. You should
work on the problems throughout the summer. Please do not wait until the
week before school to begin working on these assignments.

Your Reading and Math assignments are due on the second day of school,
Thursday, August 20.

[ look forward to seeing all of you in August. [ wish you and your families a
restful and well-read summer.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Paquette




Name:

James and the Giant Peach
By Roald Dahl

(You must answer in complete sentences.)
Main Characters:

Story Setting:

Main Events:

Story Conclusion:

Did you like this book? Why or why not?




Name

Mr. Popper’s Penguins
By Richard and Florence Atwater

(You must answer in complete sentences.)
Main Characters:

Story Setting:

Main Events:

Story Conclusion:

Did you like this book? Why or why not?




